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James E. Cross Vice President. Nuclear

December 2B, 1990

Trojan Nuclear Plant
Docket 50-344
License NPF-1

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attnt Document Control Dock
Washington DC 20555

Dear Mr. Martin :

Violation of National Pollutant Discharge
Elimination System (NPDES) Permit

Pursuant to Section 3.2 of Appnndix B to Facility Operating License
No. NPF-1 for the Trojan Nucloor Plant, the attached report is forwarded
describing violations of the NPDES Permit during September 1990. The
violations involved excooding the limit for Plant offluent suspended solids
and biological oxygen demand.

The attached report is a revision to the report originally sont to the '

Oregon Department of Environmental Quality. The revision corrected errors
that worc identiflod in preparing this letter. '

Sincoroly.

T. D. Walt for J. E. Cross
Attachment
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et Mr. John B. Martin
Regional Administrator, Region V
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mr. David Stewart-Smith
State of Oregon
Department of Energy

Mr. R. C. Barr
NRC Resident Inspector
Trojan Nuclear Plant
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Portland General ElectricCoripany |

ES-471-90L
TROJAN j

GOV REL 9C

George Yun |
Oregon Dept Environmental Quality |
Executive Building i
811 SW Sixth Ave i
Portland OR 97204 !

Dear Mr. Yun.

Attached are two revised copies of the September 1990 NPDES {
report for the Trojan Nuclear Plant. These should replace the

;

copies previously submitted (letter from R. J. Hess dated |
October 10, 1990). !

The revisions are as follows:

1. Cover letter - Page 2.
The first sentence of the next to last paragraph ;

begins, "The main plant outfall pH monitor was
out-of-service from 1703 hours on September 10 to 1705
hours on September 14..,",

2. Discharge Monitoring Report (DMR) forms.
Numbering was completed in the lower right hand corner
of each page (i.e. 1 of 1, 1 of 2 etc).

3. DMR 002A
Reference was made in the comment and explanation
section to refer to the cover letter for an explanation

| regarding the violations of permit limitations.

If you have questions, please contact Stan Katkansky at 464-8524.
I

! Sincerely,

Nh M
| R. J. Hess, Manager

Environmental Sciences
iRJH: sic

c: David Stewart-Smith
Bill Robinson

,

Dennis Norton
Mark Hoffman
Bill Peregoy
Scott Bauer i
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